

District of Mackenzie 1 Mackenzie Blvd. Mackenzie, BC

November 2024

Dear Mayor Joan and Council,

The Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce is holding our Annual Auction on November 30, 2024 to help fund our operational costs and extra programs/services for the upcoming year. The Chamber of Commerce works diligently to move business forward in Mackenzie.

The Auction is a very successful and fun filled evening for everyone who attends. The opportunity for advertising your business in Mackenzie is enormous, as your company's name will appear in all promotions before during and after the event. We will advertise with our local radio station, our website, social media, posters throughout our community, as well in the program published for the event.

Please consider our request for a donation of sponsorship or merchandise to our worthy cause. You can return the form below with your intentions so that we can proceed with the details for this special evening. Should you need any more information regarding this fundraiser, please call the Chamber office at 250-997-5459. We will contact you later and thank you in advance for this consideration.

Sincerely,	
Tracy Medley	
Acting Office Manager Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce	
Donated by:	
Contact Name	Phone or email
Auction Item:	
Description	Approximate Value

We acknowledge that we live and work within the traditional territory of the Tse'khene People of the McLeod Lake Indian Band